                  The Evers & Co. February 2015 Real Estate Report

The bad weather in February coupled with low inventory had a negative impact on the close-in Metro area marketplace, which showed a 3.3% decline in dollar volume of sales from last February, and a 17% increase in “days on the market”. While the District had a hearty 5% increase in average price and Northern Virginia had a 3.8% increase, Montgomery County showed a minus 5.4%  in average price.  

Although there are plenty of buyers in the marketplace, the low inventory has created a tough market for buyers who don’t have enough extra money, experience or confidence to drop contingencies and be able to compete with all-cash, contingency-free competitors. As we move into spring, inventory will get better, but so will the number of buyers.  In addition, the highest price rise usually occurs between January and June, with greater increases taking place as the weather gets better. The lesson in this for buyers is not to wait, but to buy now if they find a desirable property they can afford.
*Statistics are taken from the MRIS ( Metropolitan Regional Information System) for three areas: Washington, D.C.; Montgomery County, Maryland; and Fairfax County, Arlington and Alexandria in Northern Virginia.

